
To our esteemed clients, 

We would like to notify you that the National Health Regulatory Authority (NHRA)
will be moving its premises to a new building starting 10th December 2019. 

Our new address will be:

Al Khair Tower 2, Building 612, Road 1011, Block 410, Sanabis

Due to the logistics involved with this move – NHRA will be closed
during the period between December 10th 2019, till December 28th 2019.

The following online functions will still be available however expect a delay in response time from the concerned sections:

• Professionals’ licensing online applications.
• Medical devices applications through OFOQ.
• DUR system for pharmaceutical approval. 
• Sijilat system for facilities registration.

Unfortunately, the rest of our operations will be closed for business during this period this includes email queries, meetings, telephone queries.

Please ensure to make prior arrangements in relation to the services you require to avoid any disruption to your services.

Our phone numbers, email addresses, website address and social media accounts will remain the same.

We are striving to better serve our clients and we look forward to welcoming you to our new facility on 29th December 2019.

Should you have any inquiry in relation to the above, during the period we are closed, please do not hesitate to 
contact us through our monitored email: info@nhra.bh

We highly appreciate your cooperation & understanding during this time.
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